E Outlook

RE: C10-25 (B3-25 & B4-25): 2684742 Ontario Inc.

Date Tue 9/16/2025 11:59 AM
To  Shavindra Fernando <sfernando@southgate.ca>

) 1 attachment (1 MB)
GRCA Map 271 and 281 Doyle Street, Southgate.pdf;

Hi Shavi,

GRCA has no objection to the approval of applications C10-25 (B3-25 & B4-25) for 271 and 281 Doyle
Street, Southgate. The subject properties do not contain any watercourses, floodplains, shorelines,
wetlands, valley slopes or other natural hazard features of interest to GRCA. A copy of our mapping is
attached for reference.

The properties are not subject to Ontario Regulation 41/24. Therefore, permission from GRCA is not
required.

Thank you,
Jessica

Jessica Conroy, MES PI.
Resource Planner
Grand River Conservation Authority

400 Clyde Road, PO Box 729

Cambridge, ON N1R 5W6

Office: 519-621-2763 ext. 2230

Toll-free: 1-866-900-4722

Email: jconroy@grandriver.ca
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